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  ASU students voted in favor of continuing to support the campus renewable energy initiative.
Recent student elections included a referendum on continuing a $5.00 student fee to support
the school’s renewable energy projects.   

    The students overwhelmingly passed the referendum, clearing the way to continue and grow
more sustainable energy projects like the biofuels project implemented this year.   
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